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November 15, 2022        via Email 
 
Mr. Kelley Klepper, AICP, Vice President 
Kimley-Horn and Associates, Inc. 
1777 Main Street, Suite 200 
Sarasota, FL 34236 
Kelley.klepper@kimley-horn.com 
 

 
NOTICE OF AWARD 

 
 

Reference:  Indian River County RFP 2023003 – EAR Amendment and MPP Update 
 
Dear Mr. Klepper:  
It is my pleasure to inform you that on November 15, 2022, the Board of County Commissioners awarded the 
above-referenced project to your company. Please print and sign two copies of the attached final agreement, 
and return to my attention. Once fully executed on our end, we will return one fully executed copy to you.  
 
Thank you for your prompt attention and if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact our office.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Jennifer Hyde, NIGP-CPP, CPPO 
Purchasing Manager 
 
Cc: Rebeca Guerra 
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